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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 

WOWS for Foundation Stage  
NURSERY:  Beau, Rafferty and Luciano 
RECEPTION:  Clemence and Henry 

RECEPTION Kit 
LEARN & WORSHIP:  For using a can-do attitude in his learning and 
joining in during Mass 

YEAR 1 
Harvey GROW:  For an amazing effort to join in actively during all the lessons! 

Joseph 
WORSHIP:  For remembering his chosen beatitude of being a 
peacemaker 

YEAR 2 Juliette GROW & LEARN:  For excellent work with multiplication work in Maths 

YEAR 3 
Teddy LEARN:  For phenomenal times tables work! 

Rose LEARN:  For her wonderful story 'The CAT-astrophe'! 

YEAR 4 Isaac GROW:  For trying really hard to learn his lines for our play 

YEAR 5 Alissia 
LOVE & LEARN:  For always being cheerful and polite and taking a great 
deal of pride in her presentation of her school work especially homework 
which is always beautifully presented 

YEAR 6 Myles 
LEARN:  For a super ‘Tudor Crime and Punishment homework’ and for 
working hard this week 

 

 
 
 

PE  

Meg (Y1) 
For excellent shooting in netball 

Amelie (Y1) 

MUSIC 

Toby (R) 
For always being such a gentleman and for making lovely progress in 
class music. Keep it up, Toby!   

Oliver W (Y4) For always giving of his best in class music. Well done, Oliver! 

Poppy (Y1) 
For her beautiful, melodic singing and excellent attention during choir 
rehearsals. Keep it up! 

CONGRATULATIONS:   
Felicity (Y4) – Cygnet to Swans School of Performing Arts Star of the Week! 
Martha (Y2) –  KS1 Chess winner  
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U11/10 GIRLS NETBALL v THE MEAD Wednesday 1st February 2023 
U11 TEAM:  Jenna, Bella, Emma (capt), Amelie, Millie, Annabelle and Winnie   
RESULTS:  Lost 6-16 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Amelie 
U10 TEAM:  Willow, Lily, Mae, Coco, Sophia (capt) and Amber  
RESULTS:  Lost 0.2 v The Mead, Won 4.0 v Derwent Lodge  
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Lily 
THANK YOU!  Mrs Springett for helping with transport 
GOOD SPORTSPERSON AWARD:  Winnie and Alissia 

 

U9/8 BOYS TAG RUGBY v SKIPPERS HILL Thursday 2nd February 
TEAM 1:  Isaac, Teddy, Joey, Marcus, Matty, Liam (Capt), Tolly, Evan 
RESULTS:  Lost 3-0, Drew 2-2, Drew 0-0 
TEAM 2:  Harry, Oliver CQ, Arthur (Capt), Arthur C,  Barnaby, Freddie, Rowland, Charlie  
RESULTS:  Drew 1-1, Won 2-1,  Lost 0-1 
THANK YOU!  Mrs Dixon, Mrs Watson, Mrs Barrett, Mrs McGeown.  
GOOD SPORTSPERSON AWARD:  Harry (Y4) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CODING CLUB  
The children are writing programmes to control a matrix of 24 LED lights, each of which can be made to light up in 
any colour. In the more advanced programmes, the light can change colour and position to give the impression of 
movement. The programmes can include switches, random numbers and variables.  
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WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES 
WEEK 6 

Mon 6th February School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 

Tue 7th February  National E-Safety Day - Divergent Drama and Workshops  

Wed 8th February Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield   08.45-09.45 

 Y6 Class Assembly CANCELLED 

 U11/10 Boys Tag v Beechwood (AWAY) TBA 

 U11/10 Girls Netball v Claremont (HOME) 14.15 

Thu 9th February U9/8 Boys Tag v Wadhurst (AWAY) 
LEAVE 13.45 START 14.15 
FINISH 15.15  

U9/8 Girls Netball v Beechwood (HOME) 14.15 

School Shop Open  15.30-16.00 

 Music Evening for children taking private music lessons 17.00-19.00 

Fri 10th February Awards Assembly  09.00 

HALF TERM Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February 

 
INTRODUCING THE SACRED HEART PTA FAMILY 
BARN DANCE! 
Join us at the Wadhurst Commemoration Hall 
on Saturday 11th March for a relaxed and informal 
evening of dancing. 
The barn dance will run from 4:30 – 7:00pm  
Tickets are £10 for adults and £5 for children with a 
pay bar and supper option.  
If you have not been to a barn dance before – or not for 
a while – then it is a similar vibe to a ceilidh or reeling. No 
experience is needed and it is easy to join in.  A caller 
walks through each dance and then keeps up a 
commentary to let you know what to do next. 
It is great fun for all ages so children, big brothers and 
sisters, parents, grandparents and all other family and friends are welcome. Feel free to share this email with 
them, or to pass on the booking link.  

Here is where to book: Sacred Heart PTA Family Barn 
Dance (jumblebee.co.uk) 
Please note that as we're using an online ticket booking site 
there is also a small fee added for site costs.   
See you there!  Your PTA x 
 
PTA MOVIE NIGHT (Friday 3rd March)  
COMPETITION TIME - We need an official poster for our 
movie night.  The winning poster will be displayed all 
around school and the artist will win their very own bag full 
of film goodies.  To enter simply design an A4 movie poster 
with the date, time and price of ticket. Please bring in your 
poster design by Monday 6th February, with the winner 
being announced on Wednesday 8th February.   



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

Another busy and exciting week at  
Sacred Heart School where learning is fun! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

This week we have been reading the book 'Supertato'. We have written descriptions 

of Supertato and Evil Pea before making our own super vegetable. We have 

practised our counting and compared amounts using peas. We have spoken about 

healthy eating and worked together to make and then enjoy a delicious potato and 

leek soup.  Finally, we have created elaborate pea traps which has caused much 

excitement and resulted in us trapping some escapees in the classroom! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In English we have been busy reading and writing poems about the senses and in particular, touch. We tried to 

think of really great adjectives to describe how it would feel 

to hold different things in our hands and then produced a 

class poem called "Touch". Here are some of our ideas: 

 
I can touch cold fresh glittery snow that feels freezing in my 
hand. 
I can touch a light fluffy cloud that blows softly through the warm 
summer sky. 
I can touch poppy bubble wrap that pops like bubbles when I 
pop it. 
I can touch a feathery snowy owl that hoots mysteriously in the 
night. 
I can touch the lightest softest feather that tickles in the palm of 
my hand. 

 

In Art we read the lovely story "Chengudu, the panda who could not, would not sleep!" and used chalk pastels 

to draw our own wide-awake pandas!  
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Year 4 have been learning about recounts in their English lessons this week. Inspired by the 

story 'Little Mouse's Big Book of Fears', the children thought about some of the fears they 

had when they were younger. These included things such as the dark, monsters under the 

bed and spiders! They then created scrapbook pages that illustrated these fears. We loved 

seeing the photos of the children when they were younger and we are looking forward to 

displaying their lovely work for everyone to see.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year 6 have been learning about renewable and non-renewable 

energy in Science this week and they have written leaflets to explain their 

learning. They have also been researching Crime and Punishment in the Anglo-

Saxon and Tudor periods in their History lessons. They have written some 

fantastic double-page posters which are on display in the classroom.  

 

We were so proud of the wonderful way in which Year 6 led Candlemas on 

Thursday. They reflected afterwards how Jesus being presented at the temple 

represents His light in our lives and how safe and peaceful that makes them feel. 


